
From: Susan Black [mailto:sjdblack2@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, April 23, 2014 3:30 PM 
To: Planning; Susan Black; Bill Black; 1919WayneSEUcomments@gmail.com; ctaylor@magillrumsey.com 
Subject: Questions about Special exception use for 1919 Wayne Ann Arbor. 
 
From Susan Black 2002 Wayne 48104 7345 9944064 sjdblack2@gmail.com 
 
1.Will the zoning change be permanent or will if revert back to the previous zoning designation 
if the new residents sell in the future? 
2. Will the property be tax exempt since it has a religious affiliation or will it be on the previous 
property tax rolls ? 
3. Can we please have the sign returned in front of the Wayne street entrance to Postman's rest 
park that limited parking to residential permits (Oxbridge) ? It was not replaced after the 
extensive street repair in the area in 2012 and now people park there and  take the bus to campus. 
If the six residents will each have a car (parking was addressed extensively in the 17 page 
document associated with the appeal) it would be be best to return the sign so they can use  the 
neighborhood permit system to limit other parking. 
I found a photo on Google Maps with the previously posted sign if you need any proof. 
4. The red lines illustrating parking on the photos for Wayne street may not be entirely 
accurate.Might need to re check. 
 
We received the letter today from Magill and Rumsey representing the Petitioners (Jesuit Order 
of Ann Arbor) and we would support a one time zone change for these purchasers. 
Susan and William Black 
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